
MEDICAID/SCHIP 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

If your children get free or reduced price school meals, they may also be able to get free or low-cost health 

insurance through Medicaid or the State Children’s Health Insurance Program (SCHIP). Children with health 

insurance are more likely to get regular health care and are less likely to miss school because of sickness.   

 

Sending in this form will not change whether your children get free or reduced price meals.  Filling out the 

Free and Reduced Price School meals application does not automatically enroll your child in health insurance.   

 

 

Please fill out the form below if you are interested in contact information regarding Medicaid and SCHIP. 

 

 

 Already have Medicaid or SCHIP. 

 

Yes, please send contact information regarding Medicaid and SCHIP to address below. 

 

No, I do not want contact information regarding Medicaid and SCHIP. 

 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________ School________________________ 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________ School________________________ 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________ School________________________ 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________ School________________________ 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________________ Date: ___________ 

 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 
For more information regarding the free or reduced price school meals, call Nutrition Services 527-5995. 

Return completed Form to:  

Email to: erosencrans@lcps.net 

Mail to:    Las Cruces Public Schools- Health Services  

                Attention: Elizabeth Tinguely  

                505 S. Main Street Ste. 249  

                Las Cruces, New Mexico 88001 
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